
ERP Update 
A Message from Enterprise Resource Planning (ERP) 

Dear Employees,  

 

For the past year or so you’ve received updates on the City’s ERP project and now we’re just 

days away from our Go Live Date.  

 

We’re pleased to tell you that as of Monday, December 11, 2017 the City will be using the new 

Munis Financial System to help us be more efficient and effective with the way we do business.  

New Munis Financial System 
Accounts Payable General Ledger 

Budget Inventory 

Cash Management P-Card 

Cashiering Project Ledger and Grants 

Fixed Assets Purchasing – Requisitions** 
Purchase Orders (POs) and 
Contracts 

  

Tyler Content Management 
(TCM)* 

 

 
Please see the attached Munis Core Financials’ Important Changes, as well as the Purchase 

Orders/Requisitions’ document. 

 

Also, for password resets or help with access issues, please call the Service Desk at (918) 596-

7070. For all other questions, contact: ERPSupport@cityoftulsa.org  
 
*City Clerk’s records or records processed through the Mayor’s Agenda as of December 1, 2017. Records processed prior to 

December 1, 2017 will be available in the current imaging system. 

 

** Beginning Monday, December 11, 2017 you will need to make your Requisitions’ entries into the LIVE Munis Financial 

System. All of your training has been conducted within the training databases (for example, Bravo). However, starting Monday, 

December 11, 2017 your work should be conducted in the LIVE database. 
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